Debra Thomeson

From: Marsha Sandhofer <tmsand93@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 5:00 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Call for an independent investigation

Dear Petershurg Assembly Members:

I am writing to request that you initiate an independent third party investigation into the involvement and handling of
the vehicular crash that caused the death of Molly Parks and Marie Giesbrecht.

Respectfully,
Marsha Sandhofer



